Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2012 8:48 AM

To: 'Sara May"'

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3001
Sara,

The Fact Sheet cannot be delayed. The purpose is public notification which should not be put off.
Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Sara May [mailto:smay@metrovation.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2012 9:10 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3001

HiJerry,

We will have an action plan to you by the 23" We are preparing to do the vapor work immediately. Would it be possible
to do the Fact Sheet after we have the vapor data?

Thanks,

Sara

Sara May

Metrovation

580 Second St., Suite 260
Oakland, CA 94607

(510) 839-4000 ext. 1
smay@ metrovation.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 10:57 AM

To: Sara May

Cc: lariffin@oaklandnet.com; '‘Markus Niebanck'; BRIAN@BLUEROCKENV.COM; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham,
Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO3001

Dear Interested Parties,
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003001.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,



ACEH



